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Lagos, 7th August, 2025 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

INABILITY TO MEET THE DEADLINE FOR FILING OF Q2 2025 UNAUDITED FINANCIAL 

STATEMENTS 

 

This is to inform Nigerian Exchange Limited (NGX or The Exchange) and the investing public that 

Trans-Nationwide Express PLC (the Company) was unable to file its 2nd Quarter Unaudited Financial 

Statements for the period ended 30th June, 2025, within the regulatory due date of 30th July, 2025. 

 

The reason for the Company’s inability to file the report within the regulatory due date was as a result of 

the challenges that arose from the data migration into the Company’s new software exercise recently 

carried out and staff challenges, especially in the finance department which made it impossible for the 

Company to file the report with The Exchange within the regulatory due date. 

 
The Company is hopeful that the report will be submitted not later than Friday, 29th August, 2025, as 

necessary steps are currently being taken to address the issues mentioned above. The report when 

ready, will be published on the Company’s website through the Investors Section. 

 
We appreciate the continued support of our esteem shareholders and the investing public and every 

inconvenience this might cause is regretted. 

 
For Trans-Nationwide Express PLC 

 

 

 

Francis Asuquo 

Cautious Services Limited 
Company Secretaries 
 

 

 


